
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL SESSION 
JUNE 29' 1981 

The Board of County Commission met this day ln special session with the following members present, 

to-wit: Clayton Shiver, Chairman, Bobby Varnum, Donnell M1itfield and Monroe Cox. 

Chairman Shiver stated the purpose of the meeting was to present a plaque to Jim Yelvington for 

his eight years service as Extension Director for Calhoun County .• 

Chairman Shiver presented Mr. Yelvington with the plaque. 

Dr. Wayne Smith with the Florida Extension Service was present. The Board discussed with Mr. Smith 

the position Mr. Yelvington was vacating. 

Mr. Wardell Ayers was present for the meeting also. 

Mr. Frank Stone, Property Appraiser, met with the Board to discuss the taxable value of the County. 

Mr. George Atkins met with the Board and discussed his concern on the barging on the Apalachicola 

River. 

There being no further business, the Board did then adjourn. 

D. Wise Cl}~Jirman 
~~/ 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL SESSION 
JULY 13, 1981 

A special meeting of the Board of County Commission was called for the purpose of a budget rev1ew. 

Present and acting were Commissioners Varnum, Whitfield, Cox and Bowman. Clerk Willie D. Wise was 

present and acting. Chairman Shiver was absent due to being in the hospital. 

Vice-chairman Van1um callled the meeting to order. 

Robert Nations with Florida Engineering met with tl1e Board on the Wrennie Moody Road. Mr. Nations 

discussed cross-sectioning of the road. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bowman, seconded by Commissioner Whitfield and duly carried to have 

Florida Engineering do the cross-sectioning on Wrennie Moody Road if the charge for the service was less 

than $2,000.00 and if it would be paid for from HUD funds. 

Alvin Roberts spoke to the Board regarding filling the position at the Canning Center. The Board 

agreed to fill the position with CETA help, and if unable to get CETA help, the Board agreed to use the 

money that was brought in by the Canning Center to hire someone to run it until the money gives out. 

Bill Corbin, County Attorney, presented the Board with an ordinance on garbage pickup. Ordinance 

No. 81-02 on garbage pickup was read and approved. A motion was made by Commissioner Bowman, seconded 

by Commissioner Whitfield and duly carried to adopt Ordinance No. 81-02. (FOR ORDINANCE, SEE ORDINANCE 

BOOK, PAGES 42-44.) 


